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At/To Ieuan Wyn Jones: 

 

I should first like to apologise for the delay in replying. Under HM Treasury’s rules, the 

Government is not able to make loans to bodies established as Local Health Boards. 

 

In relation to the NHS Trusts that existed prior to the reorganisation of the NHS in Wales in 

2008, the attached table contains the details of loans and repayments/re-classifications that 

were made between the Welsh Government and these bodies between 2003 -2004 and the 

time of their dissolution. 

 

Three other organisations in Wales are currently established as NHS Trusts ie Velindre, 

Public Health Wales and the Welsh Ambulance Service Trust (WAST). Of these, only WAST 

has received or repaid loans between 2003-04 and 2010-11 and details of these are also 

included in the table. 

 

In relation to your final point, there has been one write off of £9.676m in relation to a loan 

provided to Cardiff & Vale NHS Trust in 2006-07. 


